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VIA EMAIL & FEDEX 

January 31, 2019 

Hon. Aida Camacho-Welch 

Secretary 

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

 

Re:  In the Matter of the Implementation of L. 2018, c. 16 Regarding 

the Establishment of a Zero Emission Certificate Program for  

Eligible Nuclear Power Plants (EO18080899), et al.   

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 

Monitoring Analytics, LLC, acting in its capacity as the Independent Market Monitor for PJM, 

provides this notice that it has filed a confidential report in response to the order issued in this 

proceeding on November 19, 2018. 

The Market Monitor affirms, consistent with the Board’s approval of the appearance of the 

undersigned pro hac vice in this proceeding, that this notice and the confidential report have 

been reviewed by local counsel, Michael J. Ash, Esq., CRE, with the law firm Carlin & Ward, 

P.C. 

A copy of the confidential report has been served on the New Jersey Division of Rate Counsel. 

A copy of this letter is being forwarded this date via electronic mail to all persons whose names 

appear on the attached distribution list. If there are any questions regarding this matter, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

         

       Jeffrey W. Mayes 

General Counsel 
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